
  
                                                                                                                          

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
P7 Outdoor Activities Week – Tuesday 24th  – Friday 27th September 2019 
 
 
Next year again, our Primary 7 pupils will have the opportunity to visit Lendrick Muir Outdoor Activity 
Centre, near Kinross.  
 
This will be the first of our transition events for your child moving into S1 in August 2020 and gives them 
the opportunity to meet and begin to build friendships with future peers. Activities are likely to include 
leap of faith, assault course, archery, biking, as well as games, all of which are taken by fully qualified 
instructors, with great emphasis on safety. 
 
Due to demand for places at Lendrick Muir we are required to book now which also gives you the 
opportunity to pay up over the course of Primary 6. Spaces are limited so we are unable to accept any 
late bookings. 
 
The full cost of the course, which includes transport, full board and all activities, will be £183.00 (this 
includes £8.00 transport) and is payable in six amounts as detailed below or smaller payments on a 
weekly/monthly basis if this is preferable.  Please note that the first two deposits are non-refundable if for 
any reason you cancel your child’s place at a later date. 
 
NB:  Please note transport costs are estimate at the time of booking and there may be a slight change to 
the amounts charge in respect of this element of the trip.  
 
£33.00 by   31st January 2019 (non-refundable deposit) 
£30.00 by   28th February 19 (non-refundable deposit) 
£30.00 by   31st March  2019 
£30.00 by   30th April  2019 
£30.00 by   30th May  2019 
£30.00 by   16th June 2019 
 
If you wish your child to participate in this activity, please log into parentpay and complete the 
consent form and pay the initial deposit of £33.00.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lynne Mendes 
Acting Headteacher 

 
 

 
Mrs Lynne Mendes 

Acting Head Teacher 
Our Lady’s R C Primary School 

Garth  Avenue                                                                                                                                        
PERTH  PH1 2LG 

01738 477570  Fax 01738 634259 

email ourladys@pkc.gov.uk 

mailto:ourladys@pkc.gov.uk

